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The Eklutna Lake Hydro Project has provided a great source of clean, dependable
electricity for South Central and, is a water source for the Municipality of Anchorage. 
Leave well enough alone and don't disrupt the lives of hundreds of thousands of
people for a few fish.
Randy Beilfuss
PO Box 298597
Wasilla, AK  99629
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